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SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
70 ADDRESS THE CHICAGO COUNCIL ON FOREIGN RELATIONS

The Secretary of State for External Affairs,
The Right Honourable Joe Clark, will address a prestigious
committee of the Chicago Council on Foreign Relations
(CCFR) at lunch on Wednesday, April 13.

The Chicago Committee, sponsored by the CCFR, is
a group of senior business and professional leaders. The
group meets regularly to hear leading personalities
address vital issues affecting the international relations
and foreign policies of the United States.

Mr. Clark's speech will focus on the proposed
Canada-USA free trade agreement, Canada's acid rain
concerns and multilateral trade issues.
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